
Report of the Faculty Athletics Representative 

January, 2021 

The Committee on Academic Performance (CAP) met on Tuesday, November 10, 2020 via 

MicroSoft Teams.  We will continue to meet via Teams on the second Tuesday of each month. 

CAP participated in a presentation and discussion regarding Blackboard’s Read Only Access and 

will continue to discuss this option at upcoming meetings.  Amy Calabrese was officially 

welcomed as the newly appointed SWA. 

CAP also met on December 8th for a presentation on the upcoming Name Image Likeness (NIL) 

proposal.  Please contact Krista Wallace-Boaz (email below) if you would like more information 

on this topic.  

 

CAP met January 12th, 2021 and reviewed the presentation by Lauren Rush regarding APR, the 

upcoming ULAA election and the annual Student Athlete questionnaire.  John Carns announced 

that the NIL proposal and transfer proposal have been tabled.  

 

The University of Louisville Athletic Association (ULAA) will meet Friday, 1/13/21, at 9am. 

 

Stay safe, stay well and Go Cards! 

Dr. Krista Wallace-Boaz 

Kbwall01@louisville.edu 

Faculty Athletics Representative 
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